
 

Great News! 

Parent Preordering of Meals and Online Meal Payments Now Available 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Saint Frances Cabrini has selected EZ School Apps for your school lunch management software.  You will 

no longer be using OSV to pay your lunch account. If you would prefer to pay with cash or by check you 

may drop that off in the front office. EZ School Apps offers a safe and secure way to pay for student 

meals online from any browser using www.ezschoolapps.  It also provides a parent and student the 

opportunity to discuss meal options and then preorder meals online, which if possible, we HIGHLY 

encourage you to preorder and to keep a positive balance. If you had a balance from last year, that will 

roll over and will be entered soon into the system if not already. Please reach out to myself if you do not 

see it by September 15th.  

After signing up you will have the opportunity to: 

• Select and order meals for your student online. 

• Track your student’s orders. 

• View the school’s menu options. 

Please follow the attached directions to setup your account today.  Enjoy the convenience of online 

ordering, online payments, and the view of your student’s account 24/7.  

 

Sincerely, 

Holly Machi- Food Service Coordinator 

hmachi@wbparishes.org 

414-412-2585 

http://www.ezschoolapps/
mailto:hmachi@wbparishes.org

